
 

 

From: Nancy Collister [mailto:nancy.collister@lpl.london.on.ca]  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2017 11:39 AM 
To: Laila Norman <laila>; Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Cc: Julie Brandl <julie.brandl> 
Subject: RE: CSCP Agenda 
 
Hi Heather and Laila, Julie Brandl, Manager of Customer Service and Branch Operations will be replacing 
me on the committee.   The Library looks forward to continuing our relationship with the Advisory 
Committee. 
 
Nancy 
 

Nancy Collister 

Director Customer Services & Branch Operations 

London Public Library 

251 Dundas Street 
London, ON N6A 6H9 
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